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 Madison, WI 53708-8916 

Leadership Council on Early Years Virtual Meeting 
October 27, 2022 
9:00 – 11:00am 

 
YouTube Link for Guest Observers:  

https://youtu.be/bl_Gp8Arpho 
 

Meeting Agenda 
 
9:00 – 9:15 am  Welcome, Introductions, and Approval of Meeting Minutes 

Emilie Amundson, Secretary, Department of Children and Families 
 
9:15 – 9:30 am  Updates on Birth to 5 Strategic Plan and Project Growth  

Erin Arango-Escalante, Administrator  
Division of Early Care and Education, Department of Children and Families  

 
9:30 – 9:55 am Panel Discussion of Partner Up! Participants 

Kristie McCoic, Gundersen St. Joseph’s Hospital and Clinics, Hillsboro  
Tina Tillman, Apple Tree Connections Early Learning Center, Appleton 

 Lance Taylor, Boelter Companies, Waukesha 
 
9:55 – 10:05 am Break 
 
10:05 – 10:20 am Building a Community Coalition to Address Child Care Challenges 

Becky Glewen, Greater Watertown Community Health Foundation, Beaver Dam 
Erin Trondson, Madison College 

  
10:20 – 10:40 am Community and Business Investments in Early Childhood Across Wisconsin 

Ruth Schmidt, Executive Director, Wisconsin Early Childhood Association 
Jackie Anderson, Director of Raising Wisconsin 

 
10:40 – 10:55 am Discussion  

Emilie Amundson, Secretary, Department of Children and Families   
 
10:55am – 11:00 am Wrap-up and Next Steps 
   Emilie Amundson, Secretary, Department of Children and Families 
 

The Department of Children and Families is an equal opportunity employer and service provider. If you have a  
disability and need to access this information in an alternate format, need it translated to another language,  

or need other accommodations, please contact Rachelle Hopp; phone 608-422-7078 or the  
Wisconsin Relay Service (WRS) – 711. For civil rights questions, call (608) 422-6889. 

https://twitter.com/WisDCF
https://youtu.be/bl_Gp8Arpho

